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Medical drug predetermination review process 
 

UCare no longer reviews predetermination requests for medical injectable drug services that do not require prior 

authorization for members in UCare’s Medical Assistance (Medicaid) and UCare’s Individual and Family Plans (IFP) 

lines of business. Reviews are only completed for drugs that require a prior authorization per the Medical Injectable 

Drug Authorization List, found on the UCare Pharmacy webpage. UCare continues to review predetermination 

requests for all UCare Medicare plans. 

 

Providers should refer to plan materials to review coverage requirements.  

 

Policy 
UCare's Medical Drug Policies library is available online.  

 

Contact UCare’s Provider Assistance Center at 612-676-3300 or 1-888-531-1493 toll-free, Monday through 

Friday, 8 am – 5 pm with questions. 

https://www.ucare.org/providers/pharmacy
https://www.ucare.org/providers/policies-resources/medical-drug-policies

